
March 2022

Postcard Survey: one question, what do you want?
No Jobs in the Arts aims to support and connect early-career creatives working in the visual
arts, through projects linked to the East Midlands.To better understand the career needs of
early-career creatives, we’re asking them to write and/or draw a response to one question:
‘what do you want?’.

We’re asking for support to get the word out far and wider about this project. Working with
our evaluator, Jo Wheeler, we’ll share and analyse the responses online in a report to
develop support in the visual arts sector in our region.

For more info and how to share responses, visit www.nojobsinthearts.co.uk/postcard/
If you're quick about it, it'll take one minute to complete.
We’ll stop collecting responses at the end of April.

You can help support this project by sharing our instagram and facebook posts through your
platforms.

Contact Details:

No Jobs in the Arts
@nojobsinthearts
nojobsinthearts@hotmail.com
www.nojobsinthearts.co.uk

Supported by:
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